
February 8, 2023 

Pixley Update 

  

With the change in Friant allocations, Pixley has some agreements in place to take 

water deliveries from others. It currently looks as if Pixley will run through the end of 

February.  

  

The Friant Kern Canal is anticipated to be at full capacity for the next several days and 

potentially moving forward so the flows into the District may fluctuate from time to 

time. As a reminder, Pixley has a low priority for flows out of the Friant Kern and is one 

of the first Districts who have to reduce when the canal is being prorated. If flows into 

the District are reduced, District canals will have to be prorated and waiting lists for 

orders instituted. 

  

As always, with Flood Operations, things change quickly. Keep looking for 

email updates. 

  

As always, if you have any questions, feel free to call the office. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Eric Limas 

General Manager 
 


